
 

Prince George Barracuda Swim Club 

 
         September 28th, 2019 

 

Attention: To whom it may concern 

 

The Prince George Barracuda Swim Club will be having a Silent Auction Fundraiser 
at our annual Awards Banquet on October 26th, 2019.  We would greatly appreciate 
your support of a donation to help our club make this fundraiser a success. 

Your donation would help support swimming development for over 175 local children 
and their families registered in our swim programs.  Our swimmers train and compete in 
local, regional, provincial, national, and international swim events.  Any support that you 
can provide will be gratefully appreciated and acknowledged on our website under 
sponsors at http:www.pgbsc.org 

Please contact us if you have any questions at (250) 961 1929 or at 
fundraising@pgbsc.org   

The PGBSC is also looking for local Corporate Sponsorship and would welcome the 
opportunity to talk to you further if you are interested. 

Thank you for your support, 

Erin Bohn 
 
Fundraising 
Prince George Barracuda Swim Club  
Phone: (250) 961 1929 
Email: fundraising@pgbsc.org 
 
 

 


